Andrea Gyger

From: DE
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 1:30 PM
To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: NO to web based voting

Email and web-based voting should ONLY be allowed in situations where there is no postal service available.
It would be so easy to hack the voting! Our own federal government was hacked more than once in the last
month.

Thank you,

Diane Borden





